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December 16, 2010

Mr. Brian Carroll

Crystal Rose

636 Lookout Mountain Road
Golden, CO 80401

RE: CH2M HILL Holiday Party
Dear Mr. Carroll and the Crystal Rose Staff:
Our holiday party was a huge success! We would like say Thank You for a job well done!

The comments I've received have been very positive. Everyone had a great time and since we
have not organized a “Casino Night” before, | wasn’t sure what to expect. At the end of the
night we had two top prizes to give out and Terry was very helpful in explaining how the night
would unfold. | would also like to thank you for including the pool table in your quote, it was a
hit. Some of our guests lost their funds early, therefore, the pool table kept them entertained.

Your staff was very friendly and they explained how to play the games to our “new gambler”
attendees. | was specifically asked to recognize your dealer, Eugene. The people who sat at
his table stated he made the game fun because of his personality, “He was a people person,
who liked to joke”. :

We definitely will keep Crystal Rose in mind for any future events.

Happy Holidays,
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Yvonne Uyemura
Administrative Assistant
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December 12, 2011

Mr. Jay Byerly
Crystal Rose Casino
8351 Southpark Lane
Littleton, CO 80120

Dear Jay:

[ would like to thank you and your team at Crystal Rose for the outstanding service we
received regarding our company holiday party. Your dealers did a great job of not only
dealing, but teaching our guests how to play and, most of all, getting everyone excited
and involved. They truly went above and beyond to create a great experience.

I would not hesitate to recommend Casino Rose for anyone’s casino needs. I look
forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,
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"Cystic
Fibrosis
Foundation

...adding tomorrows every day.

October 28, 2011

Mr. Jay Byerly

Crystal Rose

Mountain 636 Lookout Mountain Rd
Golden, CO 80401

Dear Jay,

On behalf of the Colorado Chapter of the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation, we would like to thank you
for your support of the 3" Annual Beatty & Wozniak Speakeasy to Breathe Easy. That chilly Saturday
evening was a perfect start to fall and an even better night for the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation.

Thanks to your generosity, the event raised over $38,000 for the fight against cystic fibrosis (CF).
We could not be more grateful for the time, energy and resources you have dedicated to the Cystic
Fibrosis Foundation through this event. Your continued support is vital to the success of this event and
to the efforts of the Colorado Chapter of the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation.

We hope that our partnership will continue to be mutually beneficial for years to come. Please
feel free to contact us to discuss your feedback for next year’s event on Saturday, October 6", 2012.

Thank you again for your generous support of the Cystic Fibrosis Foundation and the 3™ Annual
Beatty & Wozniak Speakeasy to Breathe Easy!

Sincerely,

Michael Woltz Ellen Penrod Holly Bishop
Transamerica Capital, Inc. Associate Executive Director Development Director
Senior Vice President Cystic Fibrosis Foundation Cystic Fibrosis Foundation
mwoltz@transamerica.com epenrod@cff.org hbishop@cff.org

Colorado Chapter

1355 S. Colorado Boulevard, Suite C200 Denver, Colorado 80222

(303) 296-6610 Toll Free: (877) 296-6610 Fax: (303) 296-6923

National: www.cff.org Local: http://colorado.cff.org email: colorado@cff.org



January 23, 2006

Mr. Jay Byerly

Crystal Rose Casino
636 Lookout Mt, Road
Golden, CO 80401

Dear Jay:

On behalf of the entire Colorado Rockies organization, we would like to thank
you for your assistance in making our 2006 High Performance Summit a huge
success. Our event not only met, but exceeded our expectations due in large
part to your efforts and contributions.

We look forward to working with you in the future as we continue our quest to
be a true championship organization, both on and off the field.

Sincerely,
Keli S. McGregor ichard L. Monfort Charles K. Monfort
President Vice Chairman Chairman & CEO

Colorado Rockies Baseball Club * Coors Field « 2001 Blake Street ¢ Denver, Colorado 80205-2000 « Phone (303) 292-0200 « Fax (303) 312-2116



